YORKSHIRE RIFLE & PISTOL ASSOCIATION
To celebrate the 100 years of the Association.

The Association will be presenting embroidered cloth badge (picture below) to team and individual winners for the summer competitions and revert to medals for the winter season.

Just a reminder when you send back your entry forms for the summer season leagues that the fees for individual competitions has increased to £4, but the junior and team entry remain at £1 and £6 respectively. 
Also, the bank now wants all cheques making out to Yorkshire Small Bore Rifle & Pistol Association, no more YSRA.

The picture shows the LWSR badge, there will be one for LBP winners’ badge as well.

I would be very grateful if you could inform your Club shooters or pin this notice on your Clubs notice board before the start of the summer leagues.

[image: ]

Looking forward to receiving your Clubs entry forms for the Summer LWSR and LBP leagues which will be sent to you shortly.
Regards
Jim Billany (League Organiser).
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